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April	2,	2020	 

To	Whom	It	May	Concern:	 

This	letter	verifies	that	the	nature	of	our	business	is	to	conduct	safety	
inspections	at	residential	properties	that	are	part	of	Real	Estate	
transactions,	which	is	deemed	an	essential	service.		Among	other	things,	
our	team	is	checking	the	home	for	water	issues,	gas	leaks,	plumbing	
issues,	and	electrical	hazards.		We	are	following	all	safety	protocols,	
including	but	not	limited	to,	personal	hygiene	and	social	distancing.		We	
have	asked	that	the	home	be	vacated	during	our	inspection.	 

Sincerely,	

	

John	Boudreaux	

Hargrove	Inspection	Services,	Inc. 


